
ANBI Declaration (Public Benefit Organization Status) 
Stichting Mother’s House hereby declares that it meets the criteria for public benefit 
organization (ANBI) status as defined by the Dutch Tax Authority (Belastingdienst). 

The foundation was established on January 20, 2025 with the aim of promoting healing, 
awareness, and personal transformation for people with psychological, emotional, or spiritual 
challenges. 

Stichting Mother’s House: 

• Operates as a non-profit foundation 
• Uses its funds exclusively for activities that serve the general public interest 
• Publishes its objectives, board, finances, and activities online 
• Does not pay board members for their work 
• Makes its annual policy plan and reports publicly accessible 

We are in the process of applying for official ANBI recognition with the Belastingdienst. 

Legal Information: 
RSIN: 867509259 
KvK: 96197110 
Registered seat: Municipality of Weert 
Visiting address: Tamarstraat 7, 3207 AM Spijkenisse, Netherlands 
E-mail: info@mothershouse.com 

— The Board of Stichting Mother’s House 

 


